
 
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter

Friday 13
th

 October 2017  

Maths Whizz 

Please may we remind all parents and children to 

keep accessing Maths Whizz. 

Willows 

In class we have been talking about 

Autumn and the changes that happen 

around this time of year. 

Please can we remind all children to please 

practise their spellings. 

Thank you. 

Oaks 

Times tables Olympics: 

Many congratulations to Barley, Joshua Parfitt, 

Kylian, Lydia and Jack Tidnam for achieving finalist 

level in such a short time.  

Donations for Harvest 

Please can any donations for the Harvest 

Festival be handed into the office or placed in 

the box in the reception.  This year we will be 

collecting non-perishables as well as any fruit 

or veg you may have left from your growing at 

home, please feel free to bring these in.  We 

will be donating these to a local care home or 

shelter.    

 

 

Harvest Festival 

Our Harvest Festival will be held this year 

at the church on Thursday 19th October 

at 2pm.  We require helpers to help walk 

the children to the church.  Please let the 

office know if you are available to help.  

The children will be leaving school just 

after 1.30pm.  

All are welcome to join us at the church.  

Children can be collected from the church 

at the end of the service. 

 
 

After School Clubs 

Last reminder for School Clubs after 

the half term. If you would like your 

child to take part in any of these 

clubs please return the slip by 

Monday 16th October. 

There are limited spaces for the 

Fencing Club. 

 

 

Remembrance Sunday 

Please see the attached leaflet with further details of Remembrance Sunday Service at All 

Saint’s Church. 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Workshops 

A reminder that the second session of the 

Grammar, Phonics and Spelling for KS2 

parents/carers will be on Monday 16th October 

for an hour after school taking place at 

Ellingham Primary.  Please can you let the office 

know if you are able to attend.  

Mrs Urry-Morton will be holding a Maths 

workshop at Woodton primary School for all 

parents in KS1 and KS2 on Tuesday 17th 

October from 3.30.  Again, please let the 

office know if you can attend. Thank you  

 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 

Parent’s evenings will be held on Wednesday 

1st and Thursday 2nd of November. Lists are 

up on the classroom doors for you to sign up 

for a slot. 

 

 

 

 
 

Just a reminder that I am having a coffee and chat session this Wednesday, the 

18th October, at 2.15pm in the school hall.  I'll be bringing the latest information on 

the Solihull Online Project so we can get started, as well as details of different ways 

we can help support our children.  I will then be hosting a drop-in session every 

Tuesday afternoon for you to use the laptops and wi-fi to access the Solihull 

Approach.  Come along for an informal chat, a chance to share your parenting 

pitfalls and triumphs and enjoy a hot drink and something sweet 😊 We look forward 

to seeing you all then. Thank you. Mrs Querelle 

 

Girls Football Tournament 

The girl’s football tournament will be taking place next 

Thursday at Bowthorpe. They will be leaving school at 

8.45am so please bring them to school in their full P.E kit. 

Full P.E kit should be T-shirt, Fleece, tracksuit 

bottoms/shorts and shin pads covered by socks or 

tracksuit bottoms. Trainers or astro turf trainers, no 

football boots please. Also the children will need plenty of 

water to drink. They should return to school around 

4.15pm. 

 

 

 

 

 

Fundraising 

Jeans 4 Genes Day, we raised £19 and 

Macmillan Coffee Morning we raised 

£99.15. 

Thank you to everyone for your support. 

 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

Dates for your Diary 

Monday 16th October – KS2 Grammar, Phonics + Spelling meeting for parents at Ellingham 

Primary at 3:30pm. 

Tuesday 17th October – KS1 and KS2 Maths meeting for all parents at Woodton Primary at 

3:30pm. 

Thursday 19th October – selected Girls Football Tournament at the Football Development 

Centre in Bowthorpe. 

Thursday 19th October – Harvest Festival at Woodton Church. Leave school at 1.30pm, children 

to be collected at the end of the service from the church. 

Thursday 19th October – End of Term 

Monday 30th October – Return from Half Term 

Wednesday 1st November – Oaks swimming starts.  Letters have been sent out, please can 

these be signed and returned as soon as possible – Please note that they swim until 10am so 

are therefore back in time to have a school dinner. 

Thursday 2nd November – Special Bonfire Lunch – slips need to be returned by Thursday 19th 

October. 

Thursday 9th November – 2pm Sharing Assembly 

Monday 20th November – Tempest 9am - 11am, Individual and Sibling photos 

Friday 1st December – 3:30-5pm Christmas Fayre 

Wednesday 13th December – Willows Nativity – details to follow 

Thursday 14th December – Children’s Christmas Lunch – Further details to follow 

Thursday 14th December – Children’s Christmas Party 3:30-5:30pm 

Monday 18th December – Carol Service at the church 2pm – Further details to follow 

Tuesday 19th December – Last day of Autumn Term 

Thursday 4th January 2018 – First day of Spring Term 

 

     

 

 

 


